
Dear Parents / Carers 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS’ HOODIES 

 

Orders are now being taken for the Year 6 leavers’ hoodies. 

The hoodies will be forest green, with the child’s initials and the school’s name on the front. 

On the back, it will say ‘Leavers 23’ and have all the Year 6 children’s first names within the 

number 23. 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO OPT OUT OF YOUR CHILD’S FIRST NAME BEING ON THE BACK OF THE 

HOODIE, PLEASE LET THE OFFICE KNOW BY 3PM THURSDAY 15TH JUNE, WHETHER OR NOT 

YOU ARE PLACING AN ORDER. 

The available sizes are Child 9-11 (chest to fit 32), Child 12-13 (chest to fit 34), Adult Small 

(chest to fit 36), Adult Medium (chest to fit 40) and Adult Large (chest to fit 44): 

 

Child sizes: £19 

Adult sizes: £21 

 

Please complete the order form below and hand to the school office, then please pay online 

via SchoolMoney by 3pm on Thursday 15th June. 

If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium and they have money remaining on their virtual 

voucher, please indicate on your order. 

Your child will be able to try on a sample from today until Wednesday 14th June.  A station 

will be set up on the KS2 playground at the end of each day.  As a point of reference, Child 

12-13 was the size favoured by most of the children last year. 

Unfortunately, any late or incorrect orders will not be processed, due to the deadline agreed 

with the supplier. 

Thank you  

 

Beck Coppa 

 

 

 

 



 

 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS’ HOODIE ORDER FORM 

 

Childs Name: 

 

Childs Initials: 

(this will be printed on the front of the hoodie) 

 

Class: 

 

Size: 

 

Cost: 

 

Entitled to Pupil Premium:    

(NB: You will need to pay the full amount up front and request reimbursement 

from the school) 

 

Parent’s name: 

 

Parent’s contact details: 

 

 

Please complete your order form and hand to the school office by 3pm 

Thursday 15th June. 

Full payment will also need to be received via SchoolMoney by 3pm Thursday 

15th June.   


